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Rachael Nava Rachael.Nava@ucop.edu

Rachael,

Attached is a copy of the spring 2022 report of the CUCEA-CUCRA Joint Benefits
Committee. This group includes the leadership of both organizations as well as others
who share much experience with this subject matter. As we discussed last year, in

the past, such reports were transmitted to UCOP with no clear understanding of who was
on point to coordinate a response. As part of my dowry for service as HBAC chair, you
agreed to ensure there is a response to the report and that efforts would be made for that
to be in time for our biannual conference (upcoming April 27 with President Drake
participating).

Last fall Bernadette Green was a very engaged participant is responding to changes
within her organization. This spring, with questions about Navitus and VIA Benefits we
would appreciate a senior representative to address those issues. And, of course,
Bernadette will again report on progress in rebuilding RASC. We also anticipate Susan
Pon-Gee will be able to report on the funding augmentations plan for the Healthcare
Facilitator program.

We hope all is well as you and your team continue to juggle the many issues that
surround the best system of public higher education in the world.

-jm



